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               14th March, 2011 

O R D E R

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Mrs. Tanya Mahajan r/o. FD-12, Pitampura, Delhi – 110034, against Dr. Baba Saheb Ambedkar Hospital, Rohini, Delhi – 110085 

The Delhi Medical Council perused the complaint, written statement of Dr. Vijay Dhankar, Dr. R.K. Gupta, Dy. Medical Superintendent, Dr. Baba Saheb Ambedkar Hospital and observed that Directorate of Health Services may be requested to issue clear instructions during issuance of any guidelines in order to avoid discrepancies in execution of these guidelines, as has happened in this case.  The doctors concerned should be more supportive towards patients.  

Complaint stands disposed.

By the Order & in the name of

            Delhi Medical Council

                         (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Mrs. Tanya Mahajan r/o. FD-12, Pitampura, Delhi – 110034
2) Medical Superintendent, Dr. Baba Saheb Ambedkar Hospital, Rohini, Delhi - 110085 

                        (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

